
 
 
 

Top House Ways and Means Republican Says Year End-Tax Bill Possible 
 
The House Ways and Means Committee Ranking Member Kevin Brady (R-TX) told reporters that there is 
a decent chance Congress can pass a year-end tax bill if Democrats are willing to keep the package 
“relatively tight.”  
 
Brady said that a tax bill which renewed some extenders and included a few corrections to the 2017 Tax 
Cuts and Jobs Act (TCJA) could possibility pass both chambers by the end of the year. With the federal 
government due to run out of funding by December 20, there have been discussions in Congress about 
including tax legislation in a potential year-end spending agreement.  
 
On November 21, NDA sent a letter to Congress urging them to pass tax extenders legislation by the end 
of the year. You can read the letter here.  
 

https://www.demolitionassociation.com/Advocacy/Advocacy-NDA-Updates

